
 

 

INTERRA CREDIT UNION HOLDS RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY FOR TOPEKA RELOCATION  

Pictured, from left are: Matt Schrock, Vice President at DJ Construction; Randy Zimmerly, Associate Director for Interra Credit Union; Carl 

Stoltzfus, Board Treasurer for Interra Credit Union; Stewart Bender, Town Manager of Topeka; Andy Marshall, Chief Operating Officer; Amy 

Sink, Chief Executive Officer; Tim Yoder, Chairman of the Board for Interra Credit Union; Joel Richard, Senior Vice President of Member 

Experience; Heather Bollinger, Topeka Branch Manager; Liz Borntrager, Regional Branch Manager; Jim Henning, Chief Financial Officer; Sara 

Patrick, Executive Director for the LaGrange Chamber; Phil Wiens, Chief Lending Officer.  

February 11, 2022 – The ribbon cutting ceremony for Interra’s relocated Topeka office was held on Friday, February 

11, 2022. The ceremony took place at 8:15 am with a member appreciation event that followed. The branch is 

officially open to members and the community.  

Topeka’s new office is located at 210 West Lake St., a quarter mile from Interra’s previous location and closer to the 

heart of downtown Topeka. “We are looking forward to the future growth and opportunities this new office will 

provide to the community,” stated Amy Sink, CEO for Interra. The 4,900 square foot full-service office includes a 

drive-thru, increased lobby space, a night depository, ATM, and local lending for consumers, mortgage, agribusiness, 

and commercial needs. Heather Bollinger, Branch Manager, oversees branch operations for the retail team. Lori 

Bolyard, Mortgage Loan Advisor, and Clayton Sheets, Agribusiness Lender, continue assisting members with their 

lending needs.  

Interra teamed up with long-time partner, DJ Construction, Goshen, Indiana, for renovations that took place in the 

new office. “We are excited to serve our Topeka members and the community in this upgraded and renovated new 

space,” stated Joel Richard, Senior Vice President of Member Experience.  

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.6 billion. The credit union’s 

field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving 

more than 87,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall, and 

Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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